
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
17th June 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Play on 
Great scenes this week as lots of the children learning how to play an instrument get to take them 
home. The children arriving at and departing from school with an instrument in tow look superb! 
As I said last week watch out for a letter on Monday regarding details of the concert at the 
International Centre on Wednesday 13th July.  
 
Your Views  
Watch out also for a questionnaire we will be sending you as we seek your views on a number of 
topics involving your children and school. Your opinions matter so please let us know your 
thoughts.  
 
Summertime 
Whilst the weekend looks a bit showery, summer is here so remember to send your children in 
with water bottles, hat and sun cream. It is best not to wear strappy tops for PE also.   
 
Welcome 
For September, Mrs Osborne and the Governors have appointed a new Deputy Headteacher. 
Hollinswood is pleased to welcome Emma Morris to the team; she will be in school between now 
and September to meet the children and staff and is very much looking forward to getting started.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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